CHELMSFORD AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY

Newsletter Number 96

January 1974

Society Meeting

The next meeting will be held on 8th January, 1974 at 7.30 p.m. at Marconi College, Arbour Lane, Chelmsford, when we shall be having our annual film show. Please note that the change from our customary first Tuesday in the month is necessary because New Year's day is now a Bank Holiday.

Committee Meeting

This will be held at "The Wheatsheaf" at 8.00 p.m. on the 16th January, 1974, the later time being set due to changes in working hours caused by the power situation.

This Month's Raffle

This will be: Tools, books and surprise items.

V.H.F. N.F.D. Event

If there are any members interested in forming a new group to participate in V.H.F. - N.F.D. from the Chelmsford area, will you please contact MIKE ADAMS G3ZLQ at the next Society Meeting.

V.H.F. Convertors

Further to my comments last month on the DL6HA Convertor for use on 70 MHz, I have modified a board down to this frequency and it works very well. It has a measured gain of 29dB and flat in response to within 1dB over a segment of 2 MHz centred on 71 MHz and a N.F. of approximately 2dB. The only changes necessary were to the coils!

News Item

Members may have read the small paragraph in the Essex Weekly News, of a refusal of planning permision for a 50 FT. mast at Sandon. The Chelmsford Amateur Radio Society Committee are investigating this case with a view to rendering assistance to the aggrieved, who is obviously not (yet) a Society member.

Hon: Editor

L.V.G. Turner, G8CUT QTHR

Phone: Daytime 421188

Ext 204

(HAPPY NEW YEAR)